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community, provide 
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BASE had the privilege to be a part of Evansville’s 10th Annual Art Crawl by hosting Christine 
Dehlinger, also known as Ogna, from the Onga Art

BASE Hosts Art Crawl Artist Ogna
Shop. When Ogna is not creating art, she  
volunteers her time as an End of Life Doula with 
Hospice. The art she creates and sells provides 
an  avenue for her to support herself so she can 
persue her work as with hospice patients and their 
families. 

BASE hosted a Senior Scams prevention 
workshop to help seniors be able to spot potential scams 
and to avoid becoming a victim. The workshop also  
discussed what people should do if they come 
across a scam, and who to report it to. The seminar 
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Better Business Bureau, Darnell Schuur the 
Evansville Postmaster and our own Jennifer Braun, 
Director of BASE. Medication lock boxes and 
disposal bags were handed out. The event was a 
success with about 30 participants in attendance!

Senior Scams Session

Onga’s art displayed 
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during the Art Crawl
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EHS SADD Updates
This May, SADD collaborated with BASE and Evansville Police Department giving  
presentations on Internet Safety and the Dangers of Vaping to the 5th grade  
classes. The 5th graders where split into two groups and attended the Vaping presentation  
hosted by SADD youth and the Internet Safety presentation hosted by Sgt. Jones, Jena 
Coats and SADD students.  

The 5th grade classes were  
engaged in the presentation, 

asked wonderful questions and 
were eager to participate.

 
Thank you for having us! 


